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OFFICE OF MAYOR

Mayor Cary Bozeman

July 1, 2004

Marilyn Showalter, Chairwoman
Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Showalter:

On behalf of the citizens of Bremerton and Kitsap County, I want to thank you and the
Commissioners for authorizing passenger only ferry service between Bremerton and Seattle.

This project demonstrates that a community can solve problems by the creation of a public-
private partnership in order to improve the lives of our citizens.

The Commissions action will allow our community to move forward with a long range plan to
make the passenger only ferry service again a viable component of our transportation system.
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